
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR PROPOSED SCULPTURE
Dear All

Many of you will be aware that the Alfriston Sculpture Group is proposing to install a galvanised steel sculpture in the village. A public display is being held by the Group on Saturday 29th June in the Village Store, Alfriston from opening time. A lot of questions have been raised already i.e. location, final appearance, size, health and safety, insurance etc.

Before APC proceed with consideration of this, they would like to hear parishioners’ thoughts on this proposal. 

Can I please ask you to let me know via email or in writing [contact details below] the answers to the following questions?

Do you want to see this sculpture in the village?

Do you want to see the sculpture in the location proposed by the Sculpture Group [under the trees on the Tye near the Wingrove/Clergy House]?

If you want the Sculpture in the village but not in the proposed location, would you like to see it on:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Recreation Ground?
At the top of Star Lane on the grassy area at the junction of Kings Ride and Deans Road?
Other 

Please do go along to the Sculpture Group’s display to review what they are proposing and they will be able to answer any questions you may have.

Can I please have your comments by Friday 12th July 2019. 

Thank you

Victoria Rutt 
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